April 17, 2017

To: CLHO Board
Fr: CLHO Legislative Committee
Re:  Recommendations from the CLHO Legislative Committee


The CLHO Legislative Committee met last Thursday and reviewed amendments being discussed for the Coordinated Care Organization’s 2.0 contracts.  The committee only made one recommendation on HB 2645, a bill establishing a statewide drug-take back program in Oregon.  The discussion in the committee was that this was a good idea as long as it built on, and didn’t replace those drug-take back sites already operating across the state.  I will confirm with the proponents of the bill that this is the case by the CLHO Board meeting on Thursday. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Recommendation:  the CLHO Legislative Committee recommends support of HB 2645, a bill establishing a statewide drug-take back as long as current sites are allowed under the new program. 
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